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City Pupil Transportation Snapshot

● 30 drivers needed for regular routes
● 40 is the goal to address relief & special needs
● 2 trainees scheduled for testing Monday the 31st. 

They will assume routes on February 7th  that office 
staff have been filling.  

● 3 additional drivers hired and are in the process of 
onboarding.  Planning to start training around 
February 14th . One CAT driver returned to CAT due 
to schedule

● Waitlist at 312
● COVID protocols may temporarily 

reduce driver availability and impact 
routes

● Schools actively working with families 
and transportation to route new 
students who do not have other 
transport options


